
City of Hartford 

Memo 
To: Mayor Hall 

From: Sanya Vitale 

cc: City Council 

Date: July 11, 2023 

Re: Proposed Peddler’s Ordinance Amendment 

Members of the Council have requested changes to the City’s Peddler’s Ordinance. 

Included in the changes are stipulations for door-to-door sales, including utility carriers, cell 
phone vendors, rent to own options and similar sales.  

Council may want to consider other changes or amendments. 


